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Short comment by the authors: 
 
Max de Crinis, to whom Max Clara wrote this letter, was in a position at the Ministry of 
Higher Education to decide about suggestions of the faculties for new appointments to vacant 
chairs. In this letter, Clara refers to earlier correspondence regarding the official suggestion 
(Vorschlag) of the Medical Faculty of Munich University for the Chair of Anatomy. The letter 
indicates that Clara and de Crinis had already reached an agreement that Clara would be 
appointed to the Chair. Clara expresses his concerns that the Ministry had not yet received the 
university’s official suggestion. 
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